Principal’s Report

School Council
January 4, 2022
Come and See Open House:  There will be a Diocesan Open House held on Thursday, February 3 from 5-7 p.m. at all Diocesan schools for prospective families.  Invitations will be sent out mid-January.  Please help spread the word for this event.  If you know of someone who is interested in GSCS, please send their contact information to Kristen Girten. 
Catholic Schools Week:  CSW will be celebrated January 31- February 4.  Our 8th grades will be attending Mass with the Bishop at St. Benedict Cathedral on Tuesday, February 1.  Student Council will be working with Mrs. Girten to plan the daily activities that week for the students.  

Kindergarten Orientation:  Letters will be sent to Good Shepherd parishioners who have children age appropriate for Kindergarten in 2022-2023.  The Kindergarten Orientation meeting will be held on Thursday, February 17.

Celebration of Leadership Award:  Good Shepherd Catholic School has been nominated for the Leadership Everyone Celebration of Leadership Award for our work with the War on Hunger.  The awards ceremony will take place on march 30, 2022.
Letters of Intent:  All faculty and staff were given a letter of intent on January 3.  The forms are requested to be returned by January 24.

Honor Flight:  On Veterans’ Day, GSCS joined with Reitz Memorial High School and the other eastside partner schools to raise money for the Honor Flight.  GSCS collected over $800 and the grand total donation from all of the schools was $6,922.  
Baby Creek:  Congratulations to Mrs. Creek and her family as they welcomed Benjamin Blaise on November 22.  We are blessed to have Ms. Melanie Baker teaching Music until Mrs. Creek returns in February.

Spelling Bee:  Congratulations to Jack Schnarr, our 2021 Spelling Bee Champion.  Congratulations also to Quinn Brown who was the runner up. 

Respectfully submitted,  
Kristen Girten
